
 
 

2011/2012 School Year 
 
 

CURRENT STUDENTS 
Parents with children currently in our religious education program should have brought home 
their re-registration forms last week as the same were sent home through the students on 
March 15-16 for the September 2011-1012 school year.  Please make any necessary 
corrections and include the non-refundable registration fee as follows:  
 
CHILD $100.00 2 CHILDREN $150.00 3 OR MORE CHILDREN $180.00 
 
REGISTRATION FORMS & NON-REFUNDABLE FEES MAY BE RETURNED IN 

PERSON, WITH YOUR CHILD, OR THROUGH THE MAIL TO THE RELIGIOUS 

EDUCATION OFFICE:  P.O. BOX 56, KEYPORT, NJ 07735.   Re-Registration  forms 

MUST be received before June 14, 2011. After that date NO-re-registrations will be 
taken until AFTER August 29, 2011.   A $50.00 late re-registration fee would be due at 
that time, and the student will only be accepted if there is available room in the grade 
they are entering in September 2011. 
 

PLEASE NOTE THAT NO REGISTRATIONS WILL BE TAKEN BY PHONE. 
 

NEW   REGISTRANTS 
To register NEW STUDENTS in our religious education program, the following 
requirements must be met: 
 

1. Family MUST be registered in Holy Family Parish, (parish registration is done in 
person at the rectory office). 

2. Registration (in person) at the religious education office beginning April 6th. See 
below for dates and hours. 

3. Copy of baptismal certificate for each child (even if baptized at Holy Family).  
4. A non-refundable registration fee as stated above for each child.  
5. A referral letter (proof of attendance) is required from a former parish for students 

transferring to our parish. 
6. Grades 3 through 7 must also present proof of other sacraments they have made. 
7. The normal time to begin religious education is the year your child begins first grade. 

 

REGISTRATION DATES & HOURS 
April 6 through April 28, 2011:  Monday and Thursday from 9:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. (except 
April 25 which is Easter Monday).  Tuesday and Wednesday from 12:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.  
 

May 2 through June 14, 2011:   Monday through Thursday 9:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.   
 
NOTE:  THE RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE IS CLOSED FRIDAYS. Call 732-264-
7043 after June 14 to verify office hours.   
 

Classes begin on Tuesday, September 13, 2011, and Wednesday, September 14, 2011. 


